Call for public inputs on areas and means for direct communication
of stakeholders and the Board

In my opinion, direct communication shall be allowed between the CDM secretariat/RIT with
the respective DOE and project participants. The direct communication shall especially be
allowed for minor issues identified, which normally can be resolved through a telephone call
or an email exchange. The current system is extremely ineffective and frustrating for the
DOE, project participants and consultants as they are not able to explain simple issues
directly to the reviewer, but only through uploading of reply which has to be in the queue.

| believe enabling direct communication as well as not making projects with minor issues to
re-enter the queue will cut down the backlog of projects in the queue.

Yours sincerely,

Soon Hun Yang
Eco-ldeal Consulting S/B, Malaysia (CDM developer — consultant)



